
 

 

               

   

 

 

   

       

 

 

Welcome 2019! 

 

The year has begun with challenges, but there is nothing more powerful than a challenge   

 to encourage growth, awareness and a continuous pursuit of achieving our best. 

 

I always like to start the year by acknowledging and being grateful for our blessings. 

Our children are healthy, joyful, and invested in the exciting, but not easy, job of growing. 

Our parents and families bravely face each day the multiple tasks of raising children and            

managing a home while working hard to make a living.  They do this with wisdom, trust          

and ensuring they pass on to their children the values and skills necessary to become decent,           

fulfilled and resourceful adults.  Our teachers and staff have been given the gifts of service and      

dedication.  They are true professionals using their knowledge, experience, and love to guide our                         

children and enrich our community.  Our school heads and administrators fully understand                    

the strength, wisdom, dedication, and compassion necessary to lead.  They keep the school              

running smoothly looking at all angles, never losing sight of their commitment to the education,                  

safety and well-being of our children. 

 

My heart is full of gratitude to all and we are looking forward to a rewarding and fruitful 2019. 

Conchita, our community, is a labor of love.  May God and all of us take care of it for many  

 years to come. 

 

Blessings and much love,    

   

 

 

 

 


